Thank you all for your recent expression of interest in contributing to the Neighbourhood Planning process for Christian Malford. If any more volunteers step forward in the next few days I will let you know otherwise I believe that within our group we have a good cross section of people from the community so should start work.

I shall be organising a kick-off meeting one evening towards the end of October and look forward to working with you all. Doubtless it will be a challenge to find a location and date that suits everybody but I'll do my best; so, if anybody has any definite non-availability in the weeks of 21/10 and 28/10 please let me know.

Thanks again Kevin

Alison Cross Andrew Moss Anthony Hughes Iain le Duc Ian Bell Jo Fawcett Jo Lawrence Lesley Pepper Mike Lawrence Tom Dixon